
 

 

 

             

       Southern Regional Middle School 

Student Bulletin 

Tuesday, May 9 
 
 

Permission slips for the 7th grade Liberty Science Center/Dinner Cruise trip were distributed.  Please 
bring them home and have your parents sign.  Return them to your homeroom teacher no later than Friday, 
May 12. 

 
Attention 7th Graders:  Your 8th grade trip to Washington DC is scheduled for October 5-6, 2017.  Third 

payments for the trip are due now. 

 

ATTENTION: CLASS OF 2021 STUDENTS RUNNING FOR OFFICER POSITIONS 
Please be aware of the following date change.  Speeches were originally scheduled to be filmed on 
Monday, May 8 after school in room 100.  The date has been moved to Wednesday, May 10 after 
school in room 100.  You will be receiving passes at some point next week so you can take the bus over 
to the high school.   
 

Attention students: 

The eligibility list for the Activity Day Picnic is now posted on the stage and in social studies classrooms. 

If you have been involved in an activity, please check the list to be sure your name is listed. Your name 

must be on the list to receive a permission slip next week. If your name is not listed, you must see the 

coach or advisor for your activity and get a note to have your name added.  If you have any questions, 

please see Dr. Brahn or Mr. Concilio. 

 
Did you get your mother a gift yet for Mother's Day? 
FCCLA is selling chocolate lollipops during lunch periods all this week.  Fill your order of $1 each and 
they will be delivered to you during 8th period, Friday, May 12.  Don't forget your Mom! 
 
There will be NO Technology Club this week. 
 
The Math Team meeting for today (Tuesday, May 9) is cancelled.  Our next meeting will be on Tuesday, 

May 16. 

 

In honor of Parker Nork, please join us in wearing “Pink” on Wednesday, May 10. 

 
Reminder:  Cell phones are NOT allowed during literacy class. 
 

Attention Students: Chaperones are not provided for after-school sporting events. Students are not allowed to stay after 

school to attend sporting events. If you wish to attend, you must go home and have a parent or guardian bring you back to 

school and stay with you during the sporting event. Students are NOT permitted to walk to the high school or WaWa after 

school. If you have questions, please come to the Main Office. 
 

Reminder to all students – Backpacks are not permitted in the hallways, only drawstring bags are allowed.  Cell phones 

must be turned off and put away prior to entering the building each morning. Cell phones may not be used during the 

school day unless you have specific permission from your teacher. Cell phones that are seen or heard during the school 

day will be collected and brought to the Main Office. 

 

 


